
 

 
 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF  
DUNBAR COMMON GOOD COMMITTEE 

 
THURSDAY 14 MARCH 2019 

PROVOST’S BOARDROOM, JOHN MUIR HOUSE, HADDINGTON 
 

 
Committee Members Present:  
Councillor N Hampshire, Chair 
Councillor S Kempson 
 
Council Officials Present:  
Ms F Currie, Clerk 
 
Apologies: 
Councillor P McLennan 
 
Declarations of Interest: 
None 
 
 
 
1. MINUTE OF THE MEETING OF 22 JANUARY 2019 (FOR APPROVAL)   
 
The minute of the meeting held on 22 January 2019 was approved. 
 
 
2. MATTERS ARISING  
 
None. 
 
 
3. FEEDBACK FROM ORGANISATIONS IN RECEIPT OF GRANT FUNDING 
 
The Clerk reported that Dunbar Parents’ Group had asked that the Committee 
reconsider its decision not to fund their application. The Group had been advised that 
the Committee could not reconsider a decision once made but that it would gladly give 
consideration to a fresh application submitted in the future for part funding. 
 
 
4. APPLICATIONS FOR CONSIDERATION 
 
4a. Application for Assistance: Dunbar Harbour Trust 
 
The Common Good Committee considered an application by Dunbar Harbour Trust 
for funding of £6,000 to buy additional equipment to enhance the experience of the 
annual Sparkling Dunbar Harbour Music & Craft Festival. 



 
Decision 
The Common Good Committee agreed to reject the application for funding on the 
grounds that the total sum asked for exceeded the Committee’s annual budget. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 Councillor Norman Hampshire 
 Chair of the Dunbar Common Good Committee 


